
Dear AAPPS-DPP members 

 

We had a good success in 1st Asia-Pacific Conference on Plasma Physics Sept. 

18-23 in Chengdu (Jinni hotel). 

All program and abstracts are in DPP HP at 

http://aappsdpp.org/AAPPSDPPF/index.html. 

 

Next DPP conference will be held at Kanazawa city in Japan during Nov. 12-16, 2018. 

See you in Kanazawa 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

M. Kikuchi, AAPPS-DPP chair 

 


